
WELCOME
Thank you for your interest in the  

Chicago to Rockford Intercity Passenger Rail Program!  
 

We look forward to keeping you informed on project updates, meetings, and 
upcoming rail events and hope to hear your feedback as the Program advances.  

ISSUE II • September 2023

WAYS TO STAY INFORMED

*All venues are accessible, and copies of the presentation will be available in 
English and Spanish.  
 
If you have any questions pertaining to the meeting accommodations, please 
contact Mary McIlvain at mmcilvain@morrealecomm.com.  

Project Update to  
Public Information  
Meeting Today!
The Illinois Department of Transportation 
invites you to learn more about the 
Chicago to Rockford Intercity Passenger 
Rail Program at a public information 
meeting today in the City of Rockford. 

The meeting will take place from  
4:00pm - 7:00pm 
Veterans Memorial Hall 
(211 N Main St. Rockford, IL 61101)
 
This meeting is being hosted in an open-
house style format with a repeated 
presentation, exhibit boards to view, 
an opportunity to ask the project team 
questions, and the opportunity to provide 
written feedback.

<<MEETINGS INFO>>

PROJECT UPDATES

WE LOOK FORWARD TO YOUR ONGOING PARTICIPATION!  

For more information visit, ChicagoToRockfordRail.org

 
www.chicagotorockfordrail.org 
to stay up to date on the project 
and to learn more about public 

involvement opportunities.  

To submit a comment to the project 
team via email, please contact: 

info@chicagotorockfordrail.com 
 

Recommend community-based 
organizations or businesses 
in your station community we 

should engage.  


